

July 11, 2003

Mr. J.K. Khodadhra Secretary General Amateur Soft Tennis Federation of India

Fax: 91-79-5356676

e-mail: jkkhodadniaCyahoo.com

Dear Mr. Khodadhra:

CERTIFICATE OF AFFILIATION

It gives me a great pleasure to take this opportunity to confirm that the Amateur Soft Tennis Federation of India had been approved to affiliate with the Asian Soft Tennis Federation (ASTF) and is continued to be a member of ASTF.

I want to thank you very gratefully for your effort and cooperation for promotion of soft tennis with sincere hope that the Amateur Soft Tennis Federation of India will be further progressing in India.

Sincerely yours,

n. mihimura

Nobuhiro Nishimura
Secretary General
International Soft Tennis Federation